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Team BC U19  Women’s Field Nationals - Peterborough, ON

Head Coach Jason Carr and assistant Ashley Bull prepared the athletes well for this once in a lifetime event
alongside the Under 19 World Lacrosse Championships.

The Team BC Women's Field lacrosse program formed a U19 team to compete at the CLA U19 Women's Field
Lacrosse Nationals and Invitational tournament in Peterborough, Ontario, August 4-6, 2019. The event
coincided with the World Lacrosse Under 19 Women's Field Lacrosse World Championships.

Team BC Field Co-ordinator, Reynold Comeault was pleased with the competitions and the incredible
experiences the athletes had competing as well as taking in a World U19 Championship.

The Canadian Women's U19 National Field Lacrosse Championship returned this summer after a 22-year
hiatus. Over the years, national invitationals have been held—in 2013, British Columbia won the national
invitational—but this was the first year a National Championship has taken place since 1997.

“It was cool to have all tournaments and the World Championships at the same time,” said Ashley Bull. “It was
great to see such a high level of lacrosse.”

Team BC U19's Win Invitational in Peterborough

Team Ontario and Team BC faced off in the Nationals gold medal game, with Ontario coming away as national
champions.

“Congratulations to coaches Jason Carr and Ashley Bull on their recent success at the 2019 Women's
Nationals U19 Championships,” said Reynold Comeault. “Our female athletes continue to make their mark at
Nationals and in NCAA colleges across North America.  Our 2019 National Tournament Invitational is great
evidence of this.”


